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I wish to strongly object to the new proposal regarding night flights into Dublin airport.

I live in Portmarnock and currently I’m awaken every morning around 5.00am to the noise pollution of flights
into Dublin airport and cannot go back to sleep.

I do not want any further flights coming into Dublin airport during the proposed times. The noise pollution
sleepless  nights leading to poor quality of life and sleep for my family neighbours and friends in the
Portmarnock community.

Please. STOP this NIGHTMARE from going ahead

Regards

Trena  McIntyre barn

Sent from my iPhone




